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20th March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

P2a and P2b Class Visit To Polbeth and West Calder Community Garden  

Wednesday 30th April 2025 1-3pm 

 

Primary 2a and P2b will be visiting Polbeth and West Calder Community Garden 

on Wednesday 30th April 2025 from 1:00pm - 3:00pm. 

 

Pupils will be taking part in a variety of outdoor learning activities which are 

linked to their current topic work. Please ensure that your child brings or 

wears a suitable coat and footwear. The Community Garden can be quite 

muddy and cold in the shade of the trees.  

 

The EE2 for the trip is now live on Parent Portal and we invite those parents/carers 

who have signed up to Parent Portal to access their child’s account and complete the 

online EE2 there. If you have not signed up for Parent Portal your child will bring 

home a paper EE2, you will need to complete, sign and return this form. Without the 

completed online or paper EE2 your child will have to remain in school. 

 

Pupils will be walking along to the Community Garden with their class teachers 

and some parent helpers. If you are free to help on that afternoon please complete 

the online form which can be found by using the QR code below 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mrs Savage and Miss Parlett 

 

P2a and P2b Class Teachers  

 Parkhead Primary School 

             Harburn Road 

West Calder 

                          EH55 8AH 

      West Lothian 

   Tel 01506 871404 

https://parkheadprimary.westlothian.org.uk 
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